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October 18, 1991 

Mr. Donald Tinder 
Egelantierstraat 1 
1171 JM Badhoevedorp 
NETHERLANDS 

Dear Don: 

Thanks for contacting me again. 

By this time you should have received both Vol. 23:1/2 and Vol. 
24 (1989) of the WTS Journal. I have asked Patricia Walls in 
Wilmore, Kentucky, to send you a replacement copy of Vol. 
23:1/2, and to update your address. 

If you haven't received your copy after a reasonable time, 
please contact us again at the off ice address, above. 

Wish you would be with us for our meeting in a couple of weeks! 

Cordially, 

Howard A. Snyder 
Secretary-Treasurer 

ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST FRI. & SAT. OF EACH NOVEMBER 

1991 CONFERENCE NOVEMBER 1-2, WESTERN EVANGELICAL SEMINARY, PORTLAND, OREGON 


